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1st July 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are holding a pre-loved school uniform sale, in the main hall, on Monday 

21st July from 2:45pm - 3:45pm.  Everyone is welcome to come and browse / 

purchase items.  Items will range from 25p-£2, and will be set out in age order. 

 

We will gratefully receive all donations of pre-loved Gisburn Road school 

uniform - please ensure the uniform is still of good quality and is washed prior 

to donation.  

 

All donations to be brought in to school on (or prior) to Monday 21st July.  To 

allow for this, the last TWO days of school (Monday 21st and Tuesday 22nd 

July) will be non-uniform for all children.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs L Toor 

Co-Headteacher 

 


